FOREWORD

It gives me immense pleasure to write the foreword for the second
edition of the RGNUL Student Law Review (RSLR). I would like to
take the opportunity to appreciate the efforts made by the students of
RGNUL in the form of an Editorial Board for the successful
completion of this edition. Work like this is an example of how the
University has grown and nurtured such bright and talented editors.

I sincerely appreciate te effort of our student members of the Editorial
board for their hard work and dedication because of which, it became
possible to release this issue on time. They interacted with the leading
academicians of this country, practicing advocates and other legal
luminaries. Their support has been invaluable to us and I humbly thank
them for the time they took out to review the articles that were
submitted for consideration. I would like to take this opportunity to
thank our contributors for their excellent work. This journal would not
have been possible without the support that the student community all
over the country has provided.

The second edition begins with a guest article from Mr. Atul Dua and
Dr. V.K Aggarwal, partners in Seth Dua Associates, New Delhi who
have very succinctly presented their views on procedures of
investigation by the Director-General under the Competition Act, 2002.

Furthermore, the contributors have provided articles on a wide
spectrum of topics, establishing the nexus of competition law with
sports law, medical care, economics of trade and issues related to pricing
of products.

I sincerely hope that the review makes for an interesting read and we
would love to hear your opinions on any improvements we can make in
the journal. Please feel free to write to us for any feedback regarding the
journal.

Dr. Anand Pawar
Faculty Editor



